CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY NEWSLETTER NUMBER 116

SEPTEMBER, 1975

Next Meeting will be held at Mardoni College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford at 7.30p.m. on Tuesday 2nd September. This months speaker will be Don Wilks, G3VCG. The talk is entitled "Slow Scan TV". This is a mode of transmission which is quickly gathering a following these days on the bands and I must admit that. Now I can reconize it when I hear it being transmitted, I have not a clue as to how it is applied.

Next Committee Meeting is Wednesday September, 10th at 'The Wheatsheaf', New Street at 7.30p.m.

Informal Meeting which is still being held at "The Endeavour" Springfield Road, at 8.00p.m. A few more visitors would be most welcome.

<u>DF Hunts</u> As I have insufficient information for the last event, I will have to include this in next months newsletter. There will be no event for the coming month due to holidays.

The hidden station this month was G3WHR/P, there were 3 starters for this event. The only hunter who had any trouble was Tony, G51X who spent ages within a few feet of the hidden station. His driver and navigator went home and left him in the wilds of Essex. He also had two other problems, he got a thorn in his eye and was bitten by a farmyard terrier. But I might add he is still smiling and keenly awaiting the next hunt.

Counter Project This is going quite well with one unit having been built, a seven digit device working up to 30MHz. It will work higher, but we have problems with the input amplifier, so some work has to be done in this direction. The ECI ICs which are offered for £2 by Birkett are a good buy, when selected they work in excess of 470MHz and divide by 10.

Well thats all for this month
Best 73
Les

Hon Editor
L.V.G. Turner
QTHR

Phone Daytime Chelm. 53221 Ext.534 Int. N.Str. 9216 Home Tel: Chelm. 66993

FOR SALE

FL50B. FR50B. £120 or reasonable offer, will not separate.

Contact: Gorden Yarnold, G4CNG

Wanted small rotator capable of handling a 4 metre beam must be cheap.

Contact: Bill, G4CUE